
Civil news: use updated contract
schedules from 1 October

News story

You can start using year 4 civil contract schedules to report work completed
in September 2021 from 1 October.

New civil contract schedules are now in place for you to report work
completed since 1 September 2021.

You can start reporting work under the new ‘year 4’ schedules from 1 October
2021.

These replace the year 3 schedules for the 2018 Standard Civil Contract which
ended on 31 August 2021. All schedules run for 12 months.

Where to find new schedules

You can view the new year 4 schedules in Contracted Work and Administration
(CWA).

Reporting work

Work completed in September can be reported from 1 October 2021. Remember to
use the new schedule reference when reporting work started or completed.

Further information

LAA Online Portal – to log into Contracted Work and Administration

Standard civil contract 2018
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